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WTC YARD SALE A SUCCESS
  WTC extends a heartfelt thanks to everyone
who contributed to making the WTC yard
sale, held October 14, 2023, a huge success.  
A dedicated team of 33 volunteers, led by
Christi Meeks, spent over 150 hours sorting,
moving, cleaning and organizing decades of
costumes, props and treasures in
preparation for the yard sale. 
  Shoppers came early, some hunting for
bargains, others on the lookout for vintage
clothing, and a few looking for Halloween
costumes. 
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Above: Enthusiastic volunteers Michael Meeks
and Corie Burck organize and sell WTC treasures. 

Below: First-time volunteers answered the call for
help. WTC loves volunteers!

Top: Christi Meeks and Bill Rathbone are all smiles.
Above: Eduardo Rodriguez and Kellie Ketchum sort
clothes on Yard Sale day.

  Leftover items were donated to local thrift
stores.
  Christi said “This was such a huge project!
Thank you to everyone who came out,
including volunteers and our community.”
  All proceeds will support WTC productions
and programs, in keeping with WTC’s
mission to engage, enrich and encourage
the community through shared experiences
in theatre arts.


